
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/15/2016 10:52:31 PM
Subject: RE: DOT

Will do. Richele
 
From: Patel, Swati 

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2016 5:42 PM

To: Philpott, Katie; Taylor, Richele

Cc: Smith, Austin

Subject: DOT
 
Katie and Richele - Commissioner Parker let me know today that he spoke with Sen. Grooms and he said that Parker 
would not need to go through re-confirmation again.  Can y’all take a look at the statute and terms and let me know 
what you think.  I’m meeting with Parker on Tues afternoon.
 
Swati S. Patel
Chief of Staff
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
DD 803.734.5095
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